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Trust Response to COVID-19 
 
To ensure the health and safety of our retirees, employees and the public from the spread of 
COVID-19, the City of El Paso Employees Retirement Trust office building is closed to walk-in 
visits beginning Wednesday, March 25th and for the duration of the stay-at-home order from 
the City and County of El Paso. 
 
Additionally, all Workshop sessions provided by the Retirement Trust are postponed until 
further notice. 
  
Retirement Trust staff will continue to provide general services to our participants and retirees 
via email, standard mail and telephone under modified hours.  
 
Please call (915) 212-0112  
Monday - Friday   
8:00 am - 5:00 pm 
contact@eppension.org 
  OR 
Visit the Contact Us page to view additional contact information. 
  
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we continue to provide general services to 
our participants and retirees.  
  
Please continue to visit our web page, for the latest developments regarding the Retirement 
Trust Administration Building closure.  
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